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I am in the transportation and excavation fields. I support Shelly Boshart bill to delay 

action on advanced clean trucks. We have industry’s like farming, ranching, 

logging,excavation, road building that will not be able to operate with the technology 

that is out there for zero emissions. It will change the way that these businesses have 

to operate and add huge expenses to their operations. This will add high cost to all 

the things that everyone in this state will have to pay the higher cost, those costs will 

make products from Oregon too costly to be competitive in any market. Please think 

about all the people this will hurt, including seniors on fixed incomes that will not be 

able to afford the things they need, food, fuel, materials for home repairs, and their 

homes that some have lived in for decades. Please think about this and support 

Bosharts bill. It is becoming too expensive for people who have lived here most if not 

all of their lives and this will be the final nail that does them in. 


